
 

 
October 14, 2021 
 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
City Hall, Room 395 
 
Attention:  PLUM Committee 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
MINOR MODIFICATION TO MELLO ORDINANCE APPROVED BY CITY PLANNING 
COMMISSION ON MAY 13, 2021. CF 15-0129-S1 
 
The Department of City Planning requests a modification to section 12.21 H (7) c(i) of the 
proposed Ordinance, entitled “Notice of Public Hearing”.  The modification would change the 21 
day notice period for a public hearing to 24 days. The modification is requested to ensure that the 
proposed Mello Ordinance contains a notice period for a public hearing consistent with that in the 
Process and Procedures Ordinance, Article 13 of Chapter 1A, which is currently in the Form and 
Legality process.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
VINCENT P. BERTONI, AICP 
Director of Planning 
 
 
 
Christine Saponara, 
Senior City Planner 
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